Jan 6,2012

From: Lynnette Hendrickson
3302 Witmarsum Drive
North Newton, KS 67117

[ am a voter in Harvey County, and I strongly support HB2094. I have spent over 50
hours in vaccine seminars, including one in Washington D.C., hosted by the National
Vaccine Information Center. [ have spent many hours reading books, studies and
DVD'’s on the topic of vaccines. My journey began when [ had an autoimmune
reaction to a vaccine in the late 80’s. From that standpoint I can tell you that no
double-blind studies have ever been done to prove the safety of vaccines, or
combining multiple vaccines. The preservatives and adjuvants are neurotoxic and
have caused countless autoimmune diseases and brain damaging effects ranging
from attention deficit to autism and alzheimers.

However, this is about a person’s right to choose whether or not to be vaccinated. 1
don’t think any of us should be required to do something that hasn’t been studied
according to medical “gold” standards, especially when there is so much research to
support the damaging effects that occur in the immune and neurologic systems as a
result of the vaccines. Because of homeland security, there is little recourse for
those injured by a vaccine, other than the strict guidelines established through the
NVIC, which most people aren’t aware of. The drug companies making the vaccines
don’t care how toxic the vaccines are, because they are exempt from lawsuits. Their
driving force is profit...which increases when the vaccinated get diseases that
require more medications! I don’t think that requiring vaccination knowing all of
these facts is the right thing to do; it is unethical and irresponsible politics.

All human beings should have the right to choose, regardless of religious beliefs.
Most states have a religious exemption or conscientious exemption. Please vote in
favor of HB2094, it’s the right thing to do.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Lynnette R. Hendrickson, D.C., F.I.C.P.A



